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October 27, 2023 

 

Caron Treatment Center 

Attn:  Claire Gropman 
1200 Ashwood Parkway, Suite 125 
Atlanta, GA  30338 
          

        Email: CGropman@caron.org  

 

Re: Request for Treatment Facility Approval 

    

Dear Ms. Gropman 

  

At its recent meeting, the Georgia Board of Pharmacy (“Board”) considered your request for Caron 

Treatment Center to be an approved treatment facility.  Please let this letter serve as notice your 

request has been approved.  

 

The Board ‘s website will be updated to reflect this information. 

 

If our office can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Georgia Board of Pharmacy 

  

http://www.gbp.georgia.gov/
mailto:CGropman@caron.org
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November 13, 2023 

 

Caron Treatment Center 

Attn:  Claire Gropman 
1200 Ashwood Parkway, Suite 125 
Atlanta, GA 30338 
 

Email:  CGropman@caron.org 
 

Re: Request for Treatment Facility Approval 

 
Dear Ms. Gropman: 

 

At its recent meeting, the Georgia Board of Dentistry (“Board”) considered your request for Caron 

Treatment Center-Atlanta to be an approved treatment facility.  Please let this letter serve as notice 

your request has been approved. 

 

The Board’s website will be updated to reflect this information.   

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office at (404) 651-8000. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Georgia Board of Dentistry 

http://www.gbd.georgia.gov/
mailto:CGropman@caron.org
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